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Dear Family and Friends,

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Saturday, April 25th, I will be participating in the Richstone Walk to raise funds for the Richstone Family Center.  I have set a goal to raise [goal] because I want to help RIchstone prevent and treat child abuse in my local community.

Please take a moment to visit my personal fundraising page and help me support the critical programs Richstone provides by making a tax-deductible donation. You can click the link at the bottom of this email to make an online donation--its simple and quick. If you would prefer, you can send your contribution to the address listed below.  

Whatever you can give will help - it all adds up! I greatly appreciate your support and will keep you posted on my progress. Your donation will positively impact thousands of children and families seeking services with Richstone. For more information about the Richstone Walk and the great work done at the Richstone Family Center you can visit (www.richstonewalk.org).

Thanks in advance for your generous support!
[First Name] 

To make a donation online, visit www.richstonewalk.org
Mail checks to:
The Richstone Family Center
Attn: Richstone Walk
13634 Cordary Ave
Hawthorne, CA 90250
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